EXECUTIVE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Chris Wood, President
Central Florida Health Alliance
Wylie Hamilton, Vice President
Prime Electric
Frank Stivender, Treasurer
Citizens First Bank
Lena Williams, Secretary
Morris Realty & Invesiments
Joyce Huey, Past President
Two Old Hags Wine Shoppe

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Al Minner
City Manager, City of Leesburg
Anita Valdez
Park Heights Animal Hospital-Property Liaison
Maria Stefanovic
Leesburg Center for the Arts Liaison
Andrew Karner
Lowes-Volunteer Chair
Ashley Hunt
Hunt Law Firm-Dixie Ave District Liaison
Bert Boliek
Lake Glass & Mirror-Fundraising Chair
Chad Peck
Leland Management-Promotions Chair
Cindi Falanga
Citizens First Bank- North Bivd Liaison
Jay Hurley
Leesburg City Commission Liaison
J Matt Maddox
Sonthern Gourmet-Membership Chair
Jeanne Thorpe
Alada's-DLBA Liaison
Jeff Glover
Glover Chiropractic-14th Street Liaison
Jerry Galbreath
Galbreath Really-G.L.C.R A. Liaison
John O’Kelley
O 'Kelly Homes-Historic Preservation Liaison
Mandy Wettstein
Swell Consulting-PR Chair
Jim Miller
Heritage Society Liaison
Sandy Stokes

The Stokes Agency-Economic Redevelopment Chair

Sandi Moore

Leesburg Chamber of Commerce Liaison
Steve Muller

Beacon College Liaison
Wylie Hamilton

West Leesburg CDC Liaison

BOARD MEMBER EMERITUS
Greg Padgett 1998-2014

ADVISORY BOARD
Lynne Winker
United Southern Bank
Phil Braun
CFHA
Tim Sullivan
County Commission

STAFF
Joe Shipes, CEO
Cat Reel, Office: Market Manager
Joanie Smalley, Main Street Manager
Michelle Frazer, Finance
LIAISONS:
G.L.C.R A, City Commission, City of
Leesburg, Leesburg Center for the Arts,
Residents/Neighborhood, Property Owner,
Chamber of Commerce, Downtown Business,
Heritage Society, Business Corridor-14" St
Business Corridor-North Blvd., Melon Patch
County Commissioner, West Leesburg CDC

PARTNERSHIP

A FLORIDA MAINSTREE
COMMUNITY

ving Leashura Sinee

July 11,2018

To: FRA Committee

Re: Gateway 441 & 27 Project

The Leesburg Partnership is very excited to have been a part the city’s Gateway
441 and 27 project. The new gateway creates a visually inviting entrance to our
city. This is in line with our own mission statement of design and vision for our
growing Main Street Redevelopment program.

The City of Leesburg has our full support in this endeavor. We look forward to
continued partnerships that will enhance our city.

Sincerely,

Joe Shipes, CEO
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